
   Home Typing Rules 
 

1. Drop off and pick up person, must always be 
present a couple minutes early prior to start of 
class and end of class. (This allows you to sign in / out 

and hand off the assigned positive practice homework.) 
2. Four felt bumps attached to the box MUST be placed on your 

home computer keys: J, F, ; & A. 
3. Make sure that “tiger claws” and “kissing thumbs” are being 

used at home! 
4. NO BACKSPACING or corrections on homework – we can 

provide helpful corrections & students need to see and 
remember errors to learn from them. 

5. Send homework EACH & EVERY DAY to 

homework@truetouchtyping.com, not as an attachment, 
but in the body of the email. 

6. Where will you do your typing practice? 
___________________________________ 

7. When will you do your practice? 
___________________________________ 

8. If you have to miss a practice, how/when will you make it up? 
___________________________________ 
 

 
Parent Signature: ____________________________ 
 
Student Signature: ___________________________ 
 
Date: ______________________________________ 

 


